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CHELAN-DOUGLAS HEALTH DISTRICT BOARD OF HEALTH 
ADDRESSES SAFE REOPENING 

Board clarifies role of the Health District 
 

East Wenatchee, WA – The Chelan-Douglas Health District Board of Health passed Resolution 
2020-004 on Tuesday, May 26, 2020, calling for the gradual reopening of local businesses and 
organizations in a way that avoids unnecessary health risks. The board emphasized that the 
Health District’s priority is to work in partnership with businesses, organizations and families to 
implement effective COVID-19 safety measures as reopening proceeds. 
 
COVID-19 Resources: 
Chelan-Douglas Health District 
Chelan-Douglas Emergency Operation Center 
Washington State Department of Health 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention  
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